
 

As we prepare to transition to a new facility, there are important 
considerations that require our collective attention. One crucial 
step in this process is carefully sorting and organizing your loved 
one’s belongings before the move. Your assistance in going 
through their current belongings is vital to guarantee that essential 
items, cherished possessions, and familiar comforts are seamlessly 
transitioned to the new facility. Our anticipated move date will be 
November 2024 and while that sounds distant right now, it really is 
going to be here faster than we think. 

Our new facility will not have the storage space that we have been 
afforded in our current location. We have renderings hanging in 
our lobby of our new facility so you may see what the new bed-
room space will have built in versus what will be able to move. We 
encourage you to begin with packing off season items that will not 
be needed while we remain in our current location. If you need 
boxes, please contact Cindy Rolph at 515-382-7004 or 
crolph@storymedical.org in advance so she can ensure we have 
plenty. We will also provide permanent markers to label the boxes 
with name and contents. We do have some space that we can store 
those boxes until the move. 

Warm Regards, 

Melissa Opperman 

 

 



 

Important 

Dates: 

 

Fitness fun is   

Mondays,   

Wednesdays, and 

Fridays! 

 

Bingo is played 

weekly, on 2nd 

floor! 

 

Resident              

Council is the third 

Tuesday of the 

month!!   

 

 

 

 

 

 

April 1st:  April Fools Day!! Join us, in the 2nd Floor     
Dining Room, for “Jokes and Jelly Donuts” 

 April 3rd:  Brenda will be joining us, in the Chapel, for 
Bible Study!  

April 4th :  1st Floor will be having “Lunch Bunch”, at 
Perkins 

 April 5th:  Vintage Café will be performing, this      
afternoon!! 

April 8th:  Come on up, to 2nd Floor, and take part in 
“Zoo Arm Chair Travel”! 

April 10th:  Test out your smarts, with Jeopardy on the 
Nintendo Switch! 

April 12th:  Join us for a performance by Bill Lawyer, in 
the 2nd Floor Dining Room 

April 15th:  Multi-Aged 1st & 2nd Graders will be here, in 
the 2nd Floor Dining Room, to hang out with us!  

April 16th:  Jim Mead will be leading us in a “Hymn Sing” 
April 18th:  2nd Floor will be having “Lunch Bunch”, at 

Perkins! 
April 19th: Suncrest Hospice, will be presenting a         
Memorial Service for our Friends we have lost.  

April 24th: We’ll be coloring Mandala designs on    
Coasters, in the 2nd Floor Dining Room 

April 25th: Check out the Spring Country 
side on a Scenic Bus Trip! 

April 26th:  It’s our April Birthday Party, 
with Antique Harmony performing!! 

April Activities 



 

Worship                  

Activities: 

April 4th:           

Methodist           

Communion         

9:30 am 

April 16th:  

Presbyterian/

Lutheran             

Communion         

9:30 am 

Typically on  

Tuesdays:                       

Devotions 9:30 am 

 

 

 

 

 

Music                         

Performances: 

April 5th :           

Vintage Cafe  

April 12th:           

Bill Lawyer  

April 26th:           

Antique Harmony 

 

 

 

Vesta Flett          

April 6th  

Billie Watertor      

April 9th 

Bev Hill               

April 14th 

Don Williams       

April 15th 

Norma Hollander     

April 17th 

Joanne Larson      

April 22nd  

 

 



 

 

Once a month we have a “meeting of 

the minds” to  discuss what is going 

well, not so well, and any suggestions 

you may have! Join us on Tuesday, April 

16th, at 2:30 pm, in the Basement 

Boardroom!  

 

 

 

We do our best to have                        

Manicures weekly! Come on out, to 

the 2nd floor dining room, if yours 

need trimmed, filed, or painted! 

Check the calendar for dates and 

times! 

Join us, on                

April 23rd, in the  

basement boardroom, 

at 5:00pm, to watch 

“The Lion King”.   We’ll 

be enjoying Taco     

Salads prepared by 

out Kitchen Staff! Look 

for the sign up sheets 

in the hallway! 

Spring is here, let’s jump on 

the bus and take a Scenic Bus 

Trip around the Country Side 

on the afternoon of April 25th! 

Watch for the sign up sheets!! 

 

 

     

 

 

We extend our heartfelt 

sympathy to the family 

and friends of our         

friends, who recently 

passed away.  

Suncrest Hospice will be 

presenting a Memorial  

Service in the Chapel on 

1st floor!  Come and share 

your memories of our 

Friends that have passed, 

and stay for cake and      

fellowship! 

We’re starting Lunch 

Bunches back up in April! 

1st Floor will be going to 

Perkins on April 4th! 2nd 

Floor will have their 

chance on April 18th! 

Make sure you sign up on 

the Bulletin Boards!! 

 

In honor of April Fools Day, 

we have “Jokes and Jelly  

Donuts”!   Join us, in the 

2nd floor Dining Room, to 

reminisce and watch some 

practical jokes! 


